
Impactful Travel Experiences

... from around the world

10 of Our Favourite

1. Sail the Backwaters of Goa... in a 

Solar Powered Boat 

2. Discover Jordan's Hidden Treasures

3. Help Walk the Elephants Home in 

Thailand

4. Ride a Bamboo Bicycle in Manila

5. Stay in a Rajasthani Village

6. Learn About Sami Reindeer Culture 

in Lapland 

7. Search for Swimming Tigers in the 

Sundarbans

8. Trek the Himalayas with an all- 

women Team

9. Go Carbon-Negative in Costa Rica

10. Discover London while 

supporting the Homeless. 

Yes, there are backwaters in Goa! As in much of the world, 
mangroves are coming under increased threat from development 
and industry. Local company, Konkan Explorers are doing their bit 
to spread awareness and offer a taste of kayaking through the 
mangroves to visitors.  This is off - beat Goa at its best!  
Where? Morjim, India | Read more here. 

Northern Jordan is full of well-kept secrets - case in point the 
stunning town of Umm Qais. Stay in a homestay run by Baraka 
Destinations, and discover the history and culture from the locals 
themselves through a host of carefully crafted experiences, 
ensuring tourism really is a benefit to this small community. 
Where? Umm Qais, Jordan | Read more here. 

The words Elephants + Thailand don't always make for happy 
reading. So it was truly exciting to discover the work of Mahouts 
Elephant Foundation, who work to rescue and bring elephants and 
their mahouts back to the forests of northern Thailand to live in 
semi-wild conditions. Come and experience walking with elephants 
to support their noble mission.  
Where? Mae Sot, Thailand | Read more here. 

Hop on to two wheels for a safe, sustainable and socially 
responsible way to see part of Manila! Bambike is a social 
enterprise helping to eliminate poverty in parts of rural Philippines 
as they employ bike builders and promote re-forestation - amongst 
other things!  
Where? Manila, Philippines | Read more here. 

Local life in Rajasthan is incredibly rich and diverse - every bit as 
much as the state's impressive forts and havelis. Support 
communities by staying with them and help sustain local jobs - two 
projects we love are Chandelao Garh and HACRA.  
Where? Rajasthan, India | Read more here. 

Learn about nomadic life with Sami reindeer herders - stay with 
them and support their community, witness the spring migration, 
and learn about the challenges for Scandinavia's remaining 
nomadic communities.  
Where? Finnmark, Norway | Read more here. 

Guiding treks in the mighty Himalayas has been the preserve of 
men - until recently that is. The Ladakhi Womens' Trekking 
Company offers treks guided and run entirely by women to help 
encourage local women to showcase their skills and preserve 
Ladakhi culture.  
Where? Ladakh, India | Read more here. 

Well known for its Eco Lodges, Costa Rica has plenty of choice 
including Rancho Margot, which (almost) carbon negative. Retreat 
to a simple life in the jungle for a weekend or stay much longer as 
a volunteer! 
Where? La Fortuna, Costa Rica | Read more here. 

Take a tour of London with a difference - with Unseen Tours! 
Training homeless or recovering homeless locals as tour guide, this 
social enterprise has a powerful impact - we learned so much on 
our Camden of Contrasts tour with them, highly recommended.  
Where? London, UK | Read more here. 

Most tours of the Sundarbans involve stay-aboard boats, but there 
are ways to explore this area in Bangladesh in a way that supports 
the rural communities that live there. Gol Canon eco lodge - only 
accessible by boat - is worth the journey for that reason alone, but 
also for the opportunity to meet and talk with villagers who seldom 
see the benefits of tourism.  
Where? Sundarbans, Bangladesh | Read more here. 
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